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Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2025 8,53 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Support for bill H5529

Categories: Yellow category, Red category

Hello. My name is Kamila Barzykowski; | live in Warwick, Rl. | am writing in support of H5529, to increase the income
eligibility amount for the Medicare Savings Program.

Many lower-income older Rhode islanders and people with disabilities need this assistance in order to be able to afford
their Medicare Part B coverage. We need to help the lowest income elders and people with disabilities among

us. When people are struggling to pay for food and rent, giving them these extra funds that are saved from medical
premiums, can go a long way.

Thank you for your consideration.



